May 20, 2004

Highlands Neighborhood General Meeting.  Maintenance Center, 915 8th St.

President Ken Nash presiding.

Officers attending: 

Vice President  - Bob Kamuda ; Secretary - Karen Story

Board members: Steve Hager

Seven additional residents attended the meeting.

The meeting convened at 7:00 pm

I. Ken announced the neighborhood picnic, scheduled for Sept. 12 at Highlands Park, and asked for volunteers to help with the event.

II. Ken announced the softball game with North Rose Hill, tentatively scheduled for August 21.

III. Ken announced that the name Cedar View Park is official, the sign is up, and the neighborhood is responsible for maintenance. We will have a cleanup day in the fall. 

IV. Steve Hager asked if the City could provide a compost bin for the weeds we pull in Cedar View Park. Karen volunteered to ask the City about this.

V. Ken introduced Noel Schoneman, City Neighborhood Traffic Control Coordinator, who is facilitating a task force to prepare a Highlands Neighborhood Traffic Plan.

VI. Noel Schoneman reported on the status of the Highlands Traffic Task Force, and distributed a report of the first meeting.

VII. The goal is to complete the traffic plan before the end of 2004, so that Noel can provide input to the City for the 2005 budget cycle.

VIII. Noel will keep Highlands residents informed of the task force’s progress via email.

IX. Copies of the task force minutes are available from Noel, and on the www.KirklandHighlands.org website.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00.

